
Desert Sage 
DEVELOPMENTAL PRESCHOOL

NOTE FROM THE TEACHERS
- Please label your child’s backpack and any other personal belongings. 
- Please remember to check your child’s backpack, and take a look at their folder. Remove papers and return any necessary 

files
- You are welcome to send your child in a hat/sunglasses. The expectation is that these are removed once in the building, so 

far this has been followed very well. 
- During these hot days, we have been doing indoor recess, rather than going outside on the playground. Once the weather 

cools down, after drop off we will begin this part of our routine. 
** If you are a community helper, and are willing to visit our classroom to present more on your profession, we would love to 
have you! Please contact us directly about possible scheduling and more information.

Learning Focus
My Community, Community Helpers

Letters L, F, E, H


